LaVerna Harper
ILEAS Volunteer ~ /

June 15, 2010

Jim Page, Executive Director
ILEAS

Jim, please convey my thanks to the ILEAS Executive Board for the plaque. | am
proud to be a part of the ILEAS mission.

The ILEAS staff exemplifies the motto “Strength Through Cooperation” each time
| come into the building.

Thanks for the opportunity to work with such terrific people!
Respectfully,

Sl

LaVerna



